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ISSUE: SMALL BUSINESS 

Members of the Chamber of Commerce of the Bellmores recently welcomed New York State

Senator Charles J. Fuschillo, Jr. (R-Merrick) to their monthly meeting. The Chamber invited

Senator Fuschillo to thank him for his continued support of programs that promote economic

development in the Bellmore community.

 

Senator Fuschillo (second right) is pictured with Bellmore Chamber President Ron Mare (left),

Chamber Executive Director Joni Caputo (right center), and Chamber Vice President Bob Vecchi

(right). They are joined by Assemblyman Dave McDonough (left center) and Town of Hempstead
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Councilman Gary Hudes (second left), who were also thanked by the Chamber for their support.
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